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IN REPLY 
    REFER TO 

IH-FHTF          July 9, 2018 
 
Auto Bolt 
Attn:  Stan Rhodes 
4740 Manufacturing Avenue 
Cleveland, OH   44103 
 
Dear Mr. Rhodes, 
 
     Thank you for your company’s cooperation during an audit conducted by our auditor at your 
facility on November 9, 2017 as a manufacturer for our Qualified Suppliers List (QSL) program. 
Your company complies with all of our QSL criteria and provision for class 2 and 3 threaded 
fasteners.  Our office will continue to list Auto Bolt (CAGE Code: 0CUJ9) as an approved 
manufacturer on our QSL program for the next three years. 
 
     Our office base your company’s renewal status on the aforementioned audit, quality processes 
and procedures, corrective actions, and your renewal application.  Please keep in mind audits 
may be conducted at your facility at any time, either announced or unannounced.  Your 
company’s qualification is always contingent upon your continual compliance with our QSL 
criteria and provisions.  Our QSL criteria and provisions along with our applications for the 
different commodities are available to download on our QSL homepage website at 
http://www.dla.mil/TroopSupport/IndustrialHardware/Engineering-and-Technical-
services/Qualified-Suppliers-List/. 
 
     If you have any questions, you can reach me by telephone at (215) 737-9020 or via e-mail: 
alonzo.miller@dla.mil.  Thank you for your participation in the QSL program. 
 
 
        Sincerely, 
        Alonzo Miller 
        Alonzo Miller 
        Quality Assurance Specialist 
        Qualified Suppliers List (QSL) Team 
        DLA Troop Support Philadelphia 
        Industrial Hardware 
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